Dear Susie,

I just wanted to write to let you know how much we enjoyed our day with you last week. Please pass on my personal thanks to Nick and all the guys too.

As well as the exciting kit you have around the farm, the attitude and approach of all your people was what made the day such a success for us. The home made cooking, lively banter and willingness to please was really exceptional and although wet and muddy, we all left feeling as though we had been really entertained.

As you can imagine, I have been on a few hospitality days over the years but I can say without hesitation that this event ranked as one of the very best – congratulations on a great formula!

Rest assured, I will recommend Tanks A Lot to others and I am sure that True North will be back at some point too.

Best Regards

Norman Burden